
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am emphatically against the proposed rate increase put forth by Pennachuck water for the town of 
Litchfield.  The rate increase is way to much. We already pay way more than any surrounding town for 
the same water.   
 
Sincerely,  
Anthony J Gilberti  
11 Aldrich St  
Litchfield, NH 03052 
 


